
From: Elena Gonzalez
To: Mike Murray
Cc: Shayla F Simmons
Subject: Re: Fw: RegNeg Update: HELP NEEDED!
Date: 01/21/2009 10:14 AM

Hi Mike. How can Shayla and I help?  We have been in touch with Pat Field and Shayla had
discussions with Dan and Lyle week before last to help secure funding to continue this
process.  She also left messages about your package and the urgency of moving it forward
expeditiously.  Now that we are in transition, I am not sure what else we can and should
do to help you.  Fay Iudicello is the head of the Executive Secretariat and she is the person
who will route any documents to the appropriate officials in the OS for signature, etc.  

Elena

Elena Gonzalez
Director, Office of Collaborative Action and Dispute Resolution
U.S. Department of the Interior
1801 Pennsylvania Ave, NW
Suite 500
Washington, DC  20006

Voice: 202-327-5383
Fax:  202-327-5390

▼ Mike Murray---01/15/2009 08:58:22 AM---FYI Mike Murray Superintendent

From: Mike Murray/CAHA/NPS@NPS

To: Elena Gonzalez/PMB/OS/DOI@DOI@NPSX

Cc: Melanie Wilson Gore/WASO/NPS@NPS, jason.waanders@sol.doi.gov

Date: 01/15/2009 08:58 AM

Subject: Fw: RegNeg Update: HELP NEEDED!

FYI

Mike Murray
Superintendent
Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS
(w)  252-473-2111, ext. 148
(c)  252-216-5520
fax 252-473-2595

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is
addressed.  This communication may contain information that is proprietary,
privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. 

----- Forwarded by Mike Murray/CAHA/NPS on 01/15/2009 08:55 AM -----

Mike Murray/CAHA/NPS 

01/15/2009 08:55 AM

To Dan Wenk/WASO/NPS, Janet R Naughton

cc

Subject RegNeg Update: HELP NEEDED!
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Dan and Janet,

The facilitators and I have determined that it is highly beneficial to give
the RegNeg Committee a little more time to resolve the remaining
unresolved issues, while maintaining the urgency to keep on schedule in
order to meet the Consent Decree deadline for the plan and regulation. 
We have submitted a Federal Register Notice to WASO (fedex should
have arrived yesterday) to schedule one last regulatory negotiation
meeting on February 26-27, 2009. (In essence, we have cancelled a 2-
day meeting on Jan 21-22 to allow more time for subcommittees to work
out the unresolved issues and are re-scheduling the 2-day full committee
meeting on Feb 26-27 for final deliberations). 

We know we are cutting it close on getting the FR Notice published for
the late Feb meeting.  It is a basic advisory meeting notice with no
associated draft plans or documents that need to be reviewed. We have
already contacted Duncan Morrow and Debra Melton, and left messages
for Jerry Buckbinder, so key NPS staff who help process the notice are
apprised and ready to act. We primarily need expeditious review and
approval by your respective offices.

We would appreciate any assistance you can provide in
expediting the FR Notice review by NPS and DOI. 

Thank you for any assistance you can provide!

0076356



Mike Murray
Superintendent
Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS
(w)  252-473-2111, ext. 148
(c)  252-216-5520
fax 252-473-2595

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to
which it is addressed.  This communication may contain information
that is proprietary, privileged or confidential or otherwise legally
exempt from disclosure. 
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